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Monday, November 16 

8:00 p.m. 

Tuesday, November 17 

10:00 a.m. 

5:15 p.m. 

Wednesday, November 18 

10:00 a.m. 

Thursday, November 19 

10:00 a.m. 

1:00 p.m. 

7:00-8:00 p.m. 

9:30 p.m. 

Friday, November 20 

10:00 -11:00 a.m. 

10:00 a.m. 

NOTICES: 

IX, 12 

Raleigh Civic Symphony. Binkley Chapel. 

Chapel: Rev. Deryl Flemming, Pastor of, 
Ravensworth Baptist Church Annandale 
Virginia. ' ' 

Singles Fellowship. Commons Room, Mackie Hall. 
Bring your own snack or meal. See notice. 

Chapel: Dr. James H. Blackmore, Associate 
Director of Communications and Special 
Instructor. 

Chapel: Faculty Lecture: "Christianity 
Encounters Islam: Iran and Beyond," by Dr. 
George W. Braswell, Jr., Professor of Missions 
and World Religions. 

Lecture discussion with Dr. Braswell. Johnson 
A-V auditoritnn. Everyone invited. 

Vesper Service. Appleby Chapel. 

Dorm Devotions. Johnson Dorm Lobby. 

South Carolina Club meeting. Small dining 
room, Cafeteria. All South Carolinians invite . 
Coffee cake to be served. 

Florida Club meeting. All Florida students 
invited. Plans for future activities and 
fellowships will be made. 

DECEMBER GRADS De.cember graduates who have not placed orders 
ROBE ORDERS: for robes must do so TODAY, November 13. 

There will be an additional charge of $4.00 
for late orders received after November 13. 

SINGLES FELLOWSHIP: The Singles Fellowship will continue this 
Tuesday, November 17 at 5:15 p.m. in the 

Commons Room. Congratulations to those elected to the newly formed Singles 
Council. Co-Chairpersons: Jo Donaldson, June Campbell. Social: Ann 
Blackwell, Weyman Bartlett. Spiritual Outreach: Land Hite, Jack Carter. 

MMPI EVALUATIONS: Evaluations have been received for the 
Minnesota Multiphas.ic Personality Inventories 

which were administered to entering students this semester. Students wishing 
to discuss the results with a member of the counseling staff can make an 
appointment by calling 556-3101, ext. 217. The evaluations and discussions 
are confidential and do not become a part of the student's record. 

(OVER) 



CLINICAL PASTORAL Clinical Pastoral Education Day, Tuesday, 
EDUCATION DAY: November 24, will host CPE supervisors from 

centers in this area. During this day you will 
have opportunity for informal conversations with these supervisors, talking 
with fellow students interested in CPE, and obtaining printed material on 
various programs. The day's schedule will be: 

10:00 a.m. Chapel Worship at Wake Forest Baptist Church: 
The Reverend John Costello, Chaplain 
Supervisor, Wake County Medical Center 

10:30-12:00 Conversations and coffee with chaplain supervisors 
in the Commons Room, Mackie Hall 

If you wish to have a CPE screening interview with a chaplain supervisor 
during the day, you should contact a supervisor at the center of your choice 
to arrange for that interview sometime during the day. • A CPE Day host or 
hostess will have information on the time and place for your interview. See 
them in Mackie Hall just before or just following Chapel Worship. 

BOOKSTORE SALE: There will be a books ale in the Conu:nons Room 
of Mackie Hall on Thursday, November 19, 1981 

from 10:30 a.m.-3:30 p.m. Remember to bring your checkbook for great values 
in records, gift books, special gift items as well as books reduced from 
stock. 

STUDENT VESPER The weekly vesper service will be held on 
SERVICE: November 19th, from 7:00 to 8:00 p.m. in 

Appleby Chapel. Jay Russ will be singing and 
Glenn Pettiford will be speaking. All members of the seminary and their 
families are encouraged to attend. THANK YOU for supporting your fellow 
students in this time of prayer and inspiration. 

ALL MAY GRADUATES: All Seniors who will be graduating in May, 1982 
are invited to indicate their preferences for 

a class gift and for the Commencement speaker. The ballot box is located 
in the Library foyer and first round balloting will be concluded on Wednesday, 
November 25. If necessary, a runoff will be held in December. Traditionally 
a f acti.lt,y member has delivered the charge to the graduates at Commencement. 
For your information, recent speakers have included: 1975-Dr. Max Rogers, 
1976-Dr. Garland Hendricks, 1977-Dr. Glenn Miller, 1978-Dr. Elmo Scoggin, 
1979-Dr. Ben Fisher, 1980-Dr. John Durham, 1981-Dr. Luke Smith. 

HEARING TEST FOR The Ruby Reid Child Care Center will be giving 
SEMINARY CHILDREN: a hearing test with an audiometer from Project 

Enlightenment of Wake County School on Monday, 
Tuesday and Wednesday, November 16-18. Other seminary families with children 
ages 3-5 may have their children tested by calling the Ruby Reid Child Care 

enter 556-3101, ext. 257. 

DRIVING I-95 We are driving to Orlando, Florida on I-95 
SOUTH? for Thanksgiving leav·ing Tuesday night, 

November 24 or Wednesday morning the 25. If 
you would like to ride down I-95 or are driving and would like riders, call 
Mark Holland as soon as possible at 556-6194. We will return Sunday. 

SYMPHONY ON The Raleigh Civic Symphony will present a 
CAMPUS: concert in Binkley Chapel on Monday, November 

16 at 8:00 p.m. Music by Tschaikovsky, Dubussy 
and Handel will be featured. The program is open to the public at no cost 
~nd the seminary family is cordially invited to attend. 

:F'MB REPRESENTATIVE: Mr. Norman Burnes., Foreign Mission Board 
representative will be on campus November 18-19 

to interview interested students. Sign up with Phyllis Jackson in the FIM 
office. 

SCHEDULE ERROR: Please note the following corr.ection on the 
sp'ring semester schedule, 1982: M4031-American 

Preaching will meet at 1: 00 p .m. , Wednesday and Friday. 

PRE-REGISTRATION: The schedule for pre-registration for the spring 
semester, 1982 is posted on the bulletin boards 

and pre-registration materials are available at the Office of the Registrar. 

THANKSGIVING FESTIVAL: On Friday, November 20 in the Wake Forest 
Community House, there will be a seminary 

Thanksgiving Festival. The festival will begin at 5:30 p.m. with a covered 
dish dinner. Turkey, dressing, giblet gravy, beverages and tableware will be 
provided. Single students are asked to bring one -covered dish and families 
should bring two. Those planning to attend should leave their name and the 
number in their party at the Student Affairs office or the Switchboard by 
4:30 p.m. Tuesday, November 17. This will be needed in order to adequately 
prepare for the food needs. From 8:00-11:00 o.m. there will be a square dance 
with a professional caller. A fireside fellowship will follow with a marsh-
mallow roast and singing. For further information, contact the Student 
Affairs office or Karen Wilson at 556-6271. 


	SEBTS_SCBb_1981_073
	SEBTS_SCBb_1981_074

